South Shore Improvement Association Inc.
Directors Meeting - June 6, 2021 (Following Monthly Meeting)

Meeting held to discuss how the Association should move forward on a member
who did not complete the mooring agreement prior to their watercraft being
placed in the harbor.

It was decided on to send a certified letter from the Association to this member
and give the member 10 day to complete the agreement, or further action would
be taken. All Directors in attendance in agreement. Letter to be reviewed by all
Directors prior to its mailing.



